
In the Loop
U15 FEILE DIVISION
4 WINNERS 2022

Reverse Parking

New Paint Job!
Dug outs, walls, barrier, goal
posts, gates ...
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Back in it's Place

Meet with Emma, the club's
Child Welfare Officer on Fri

20th from 7-8pm

What a fantastic achievement!!
Huge congratulation to the
players and managers. Great to
see such support over the Feile
weekend for the girls.

Thanks to everyone for showing their
support for the newly encouraged
reverse parking that took place for the
U8 & U10 training. The safety of the
players is paramount so hoping to keep
this going...

Great to see the sign back up. Huge
thanks must go to the FAS supervisor
and participants who have been
instrumental in assisting with all the
small but significant improvements
taking place.



In the Loop
Player Council

Wellness Support
for Players

New Merch!!!
Training balls, bibs, cones,
agility items, flags...
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Volunteer Meeting - all welcome!
Mon May 23rd @ 8pm

Zoom
ID: 837 3716 9072
Passcode: 807354

 

We want to hear how we can
make the club better for our
players! 
Each team will be encouraged to
have representatives. 

Absolutely thrilled to have the support of
Healthwise Pharmacy Ballinasloe come
on board for a new initiative the club will
be developing.
WANTED: player & parent/guardian reps
to help promote this new partnership.
Please link in with any committee
member for further details.

Please go to our pages. 

https://twitter.com/gabrielsladies
https://stgabrielsladies.com/
https://www.instagram.com/stgabrielsladiesgaa/

Social Media!

Looking for more followers.
Please LIKE, FOLLOW, SHARE.


